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Recognition 
Thank you to Kwik Trip (Kyle Crotteau), MS PTO, MS Student Council, Jolene Severt, Sarah 
Glaze, Kristi Gay, and the Jorgenson Family, for celebrating our teachers during Teacher 
Appreciation week! 
 
Thank you to Brenda Huseth and Amber Kargus for their help with keeping things 
organized including Summer School and our Awards Celebrations. 
 
Congratulations May/June Students of the Month. Way to keep working hard to the end! 

5th - Arabella Capuzzi & Roran Oldham 

6th - Peyton Banky & Caleb Brion 

7th - Rhilynn Crotteau & Roni Gerber 

8th - Felicity Oldham & Dillon Jorgenson 

CMS Updates: 
5/2 - Staff and students celebrated hardwork and positive behavior with a Beach Volleyball 
tournament. It was an intensely fun afternoon! Thanks to staff and students for a fun day! 
 
4/29 - Students in grades 5-8 completed an Engagement Survey.  This brief, 10 question 
survey helps us get a students’ perspective on the school culture and supports. 
 
5/13 - Attendance & Mental Health Team had their final meetings.  SRO Deputy 
Krahenbuhl, School Counselor Sarah Glaze, Mental Health Navigator Jolene Severt, School 
Psychologist Lynda Lacina, and Principal Schmidt reviewed the year and created an August 
Check-in List of approximately 40 5-8th graders.  A rewarding time of year. 
 
5/15 - Dental Clinic did routine cleanings and checks of 36 out of 38 CMS students. 
 
5/19 & 5/26 - Beautiful Choir and Band Concerts on these evenings!  
 
5/9, 5/19, & 5/28 - Incoming 5th graders had a presentation with Mrs. Glaze and Mr. 
Schmidt, School Tour, and Instrument Try-outs.  The kids said they are feeling more 
comfortable about coming to middle school. 
 
Upcoming Events 
5/26 - Memorial Day - No School 
6/4 - Last Day of School/Awards Day (AM)/Track and Field Day (PM) 
6/5 - Teacher In-Service Day & Retirement Breakfast 
6/9 - 6/20 - Summer School 


